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BIRIMIAN RECEIVES SIGNED ENVIRONMENTAL PERMIT FOR THE 
GOULAMINA LITHIUM PROJECT 

 
 
Birimian Limited (ASX:BGS, “Birimian” or “the Company”) is pleased to announce 
that it has received the signed Environmental Permit from the Minister for the 
Environment of Mali for the Goulamina Lithium Project (“the Project”). 
 
The permit includes standard conditions to ensure the Company continues to  
maintain high levels of environmental awareness as we advance the project. 
 
Birimian now looks forward to advancing the Goulamina Lithium Project to achieve 
the milestones required for the next stages of development.  
    
Managing Director Chris Evans said “This is a significant milestone for the 
Goulamina Lithium Project and is the culmination of a great deal of hard work on the 
part of the project team. We are now a large step closer to becoming the first lithium 
mine in Mali.“ 
 
 
Chris Evans 
Managing Director 
Birimian Limited 

 


